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STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control BoardMay 14, 2008

Clerk of the Board
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Illinois Pollution Board Clerk:

On behalf of Peoria Families Against Te

a hearing pursuant to Section 104.
Disposal Company", IPCB Case N
the hearing during evening hours to ow-more

n association of Peoria County citizens, I hereby request
of "RCRA Delisting Adjusted Standard Petition of Peoria

spectfully request that you make every attempt to schedule
members of the public to attend.

Sincerely,

lam, "fl'(

Kim McLean Converse
Peoria Families Against Toxic Waste
5508 N. Montclair
Peoria, IL 61614
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